
2021 Native American 
Scholarship Program 

Since 2009, New Mexico Gas Company (NMGC) has worked to develop and maintain 

positive relations with tribal communities and governments throughout New Mexico. We 

value and regard the sovereign status of tribal governments in New Mexico and across the 

country, and we look forward  t0 building upon our positive relationships in the coming years. 

In 2011, NMGC developed the Native American Scholarship Program (NASP) to assist students 

in pursuit of post-secondary education resulting in an Associates, Bachelors, Masters Degree, 

or Certification from a trade school.  NMGC has awarded 181 scholarships to deserving 

students since 2011. 

We are pleased to announce NMGC will be offering 20 — $2,000 scholarships for the 

2021-2022 academic year.   

The online-only applications will be accepted beginning April 2 — May 7, 2021. 

Scholarship award notifications will be made by the end of June 2021. 

To apply, visit: https://www.nmgco.com/en/native_american_scholarship_program

Contact Information 

If you have any questions, e-mail the NASP Committee at: 

nasp@nmgco.com
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